CCI Assessment Subcommittee 
Thursday, 2/5/09, 10:30-12:30
University Hall Museum

Agenda

1. Approval of Minutes 
2. Updates

· Items from Chair

· 367 Rubric Development update – Chris Manion at 2/17/09 meeting
· Transfer/NFQF Eng 110 data update : Between 12/1/2006 and 12/1/2008, the Transfer Credit Center awarded English 110 to 11,615 students.  This would include NFQF as well as transfer students.  Cynthia Fiedler 

3. Course Set 4 evaluation discussion (plus other report submissions) on SharePoint site
To access the SharePoint website: 

https://sharepoint.asc.ohio-state.edu/sites/curriculum_assessment/AsmntSubcom/default.aspx
And try your login:

Your username is:                                                asc\[first initial][last name]

So, for instance, John Doe would login as:         asc\jdoe

[Note that the slash above is \ and not /]

Your password is:                                             [last name]2008

So, John Doe’s password is:                             doe2008

(If the password above does not work, try your ASC password if you have one. If you still have problems, please contact Ron Severtis.2)

4. ASC Majors assessment: discussion of approaches to review of majors reports (link to majors reports by year: http://artsandsciences.osu.edu/about/assessment.cfm)

5.Article: Toward Intentionality and Transparency: Analysis and Reflection on the Process of General Education Reform.  http://www.aacu.org/peerreview/pr-fa08/pr-fa08_Intentionality.cfm
Thank you letter from Joe Donnermeyer:

Greetings:

Attached is the GEC Outcome Assessment Report for Rural Sociology 105.  I believe it conforms to your guidelines, however, if there is anything amiss, let me know ASAP, and appropriate changes will be made as quickly as possible.

I appreciate the opportunity to develop this assessment.  I believe it has identified improvements to a course which is already strong in the quality of its instructors and course content.  All four assessments techniques used to develop this course will be used to monitor the outcomes of improvements made in the upcoming year.

Copies of my report will be distributed to appropriate individuals in my academic unit and College.

One recommendation for you is that the format for the report could be expanded, especially part IV (Learning Outcomes Assessment), which is limited to two pages.  I recommend a four page limit for section IV so that future assessors have a bit more space to discuss the results of their evaluations, without creating overly lengthy reports which members of a review committee would find quite onerous to read.

Joe Donnermeyer



